
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26317

This resolution authorizes the Legislative Council to form an Interim Committee to resolve issues dealing
with Pharmacy Benefit Managers, the Idaho Department of Insurance, and the Idaho Pharmacists, to help
lower costs as other states have done.

FISCAL NOTE
The cost of the committee meetings for no more than three meetings, including per diem and travel, are not
expected to exceed $10,000.

Contact:
Senator Jim L. Patrick
(208) 332-1318

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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